
 
 

   
 

 

July 11, 2024 

Warning: Fraudulent Callers Posing as Board Staff 

The Nevada Physical Therapy Board (Board) cautions its licensees to be aware of scam 

phone calls purporting to come from the Board. These calls may appear on caller ID with the 

actual Board phone number (702) 876-5535 and name (Nevada Physical Therapy Board). Callers 

may identify themselves as investigators with the Board or law enforcement.  

These callers may inform licensees of disciplinary or suspicious action taken on their 

license or demand payment from licensees. They may attempt to steal personal information and 

warn that lack of cooperation will result in arrest, prosecution, or license suspension.   

Please maintain awareness of these scams and know that official Board communications 

regarding discipline will be delivered via mail. The Board has reported these scams and 

recommends that licensees report scam phone calls through the Federal Trade Commission. 

Please visit reportfraud.ftc.gov/form/main to file a report.  

Safeguard your personal information and refuse to give out payment information over the 

phone. If you are concerned about the legitimacy of a phone call from the Board, please verify 

information by calling us at (702) 876-5535.  

http://reportfraud.ftc.gov/form/main

